[bookmark: _GoBack]The Convocation ceremony on Sunday, August 16 will start at 5pm. Staff will be at the Chester Fritz Auditorium at around 4:30 to help with check in, directing attendees to seats, etc. A few things to know about the event:
 
· The dress code for the event is business casual. Understanding that could mean different things to different people, you can find some suggested guidance here and here.
· Please wear a face covering to this event (and for all in-person Orientation events).
· I anticipate the event will last no more than one (1) hour.
· You do not need to prepare anything for this event. This is our opportunity to welcome you to UND Law in person and formally begin your legal education, so other than a brief Pledge of Professionalism we’ll ask you to recite as a group, there’s nothing you’ll need to do but pay good attention and soak it all in!
· Because of physical distancing limitations, we are unable to accommodate any additional attendees at this event. We are exploring the possibility of livestreaming the event for your family and friends to view on the School of Law’s Facebook page, and as soon as we have more information on that we’ll let you know.
 
If you have additional questions about Convocation, please feel free to contact me directly.

